11th january 1991

Miss Susan Taylor
35E 38th Street NQ 3J
! NEW-YORK CITY, N.Y¥Y. 10016-2521

thank you for your Christmas card which just arrived today because
of the chaos in the international mail. Probably the fault of Sadam
‘Hussein.

If it is no war in the world, Jacqueline and I will fly to the North
of Australia in a place in one of the small islands around there.

We wish you and Mike a Very Happy 1991!
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